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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Following consultations of the Council, the President of the Security Council 
issued the following statement on behalf of the members of the Council on 
22 February 1990: 

"The members of the Security Council recall the statement made on their 
behalf by the President of the Security Council on 14 December 1989 
(S/21026), They express their appreciation to the Secretary-General for his 
briefing on the current situation about his mission of good offices concerning 
Cyprus, and give their full support to his efforts to assist the two 
communities to reach a just and lasting solution. 

"The members of the Council stress the importance they attach to an early 
negotiated settlement of the Cyprus problem. 

"The members of the Council are pleased that the leaders of the two sides 
in Cyprus have accepted the Secretary-General's invitation to meet with him 
for an extended session beginning on 26 February 1990 to complete the work on 
an outline of an overall agreement, as agreed in June 1989. 

"The members of the Council call upon the two leaders to demonstrate tht: 
necessary goodwill and flexibility and to co-operate fully with the 
Secretary-General so that the talks will result in a major step toward the 
resolution of the Cyprus problem. 

"The members request the Secretary-General to report back to the Council 
at the conclusion of the forthcoming meeting to inform them of the results 
achieved and of his assP.ssment of tho situation at that timo." 
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